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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

P6 visit to Science Centre Museum Glasgow  

 

The Primary 6 classes will be visiting Science Centre Museum Glasgow on 3rd October 

2024 to support the class space topic. 

 

The visit will include travel to the Glasgow a tour around the Museum a visit to the 

planetarium and shop if time (Please limit to £5.00). 

 

The bus will leave promptly at 9.00 am and arrive back at school approx. 4pm (Traffic 

dependant).  You will be kept up to date on arrival time. There will be no crossing 

patroller at this time. 

 

The cost of the trip is £13.00 and should be paid via Parent pay as this will give your 

consent as well.  Pupils should wear School uniform and sensible footwear.  All pupils 

should bring a packed lunch and a snack and water. 

 

If there are any changes to the information you submitted on your Annual Parental 

Consent form please amend this on Parents Portal and let the office know.  We must 

have the up to date information on Parents Portal before your child can go on this 

outing.  Please speak to the school if is you require support with this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Fiona Meney 
 

FIONA MENEY 

Head Teacher 
 


